RESIDENT COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION

PLAYGROUND RENEWAL
FOR ASCOT PLACE
RESERVE MIRANDA

We are excited to announce that construction will soon
commence on renewal works at Ascot Place Reserve Miranda.

The works include new play equipment for a variety of ages,
fitness equipment, a new concrete path around the playground,
seating and a new shade structure.

Please see reverse side for layout plan.

Construction start: April 2020

Works will be undertaken Monday to Friday between

RRISER 7:00am and 5:30pm for three months
Expected completion:  June 2020 - weather permitting

Proiect Manager: Scott McCallum
) ger: T 02 9710 0333

Please note: The playground will be closed during this construction phase and
there will be minimal construction noise during the removal and installation.
The location is in the western section of the reserve where current equipment is
located.

Thank you for your patience while this work is being carried out.
For additional information please visit our website.

sutherlandshire.nsw.gov.au
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